
Aird & Berlis LLP
Barristers and Solicitors

Scott Stoll
Direct: 416.865.4703 

E-mail: sstoll@airdberlis.com

March 22, 2017

VIA EMAIL AND RESS

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Niagara Peninsula Energy Inc. (“NPEI”) 2017 IRM Rate Application
Board File No.: EB-2016-0094

We are counsel to NPEI in this matter.

Further to our correspondence, please find the additional evidence of NPEI.

If you have any question or concerns please contact the writer at your convenience.

Yours very truly,

AIRD & BERLIS LLP

SAS/ar

cc: S. Wilson, NPEI (email only)
P. Blythin, NPEI (email only)
C. Wong, OEB Staff (email only)
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